
BEACH, BOARDWALK & PARKS 
CLOSED

The top priority of the Town of 
North Beach continues to be the 
safety of residents, staff and 
guests. As confirmed cases of 
Coronavirus increase, it is 
extremely important for all citizens 
to do their part in social 
distancing. The safest place for 
everyone is in their own home. 
We appreciate your patience 
and understanding of our 
decision to close the beach, 
boardwalk, bike path, parks and 
public bathrooms. Thank you to 
town residents who help out by 
politely reminding others of the 
closures, especially at Sunrise  
Garden. When walking, please 
use sidewalks and be considerate 
of homeowners and other 
pedestrians. Always practice 
social distancing.

PERMITS

The Zoning Department can 
process miscellaneous Zoning 
Permits by email and can process 
payments over the phone. If you 
are not sure if your project will 
require a permit, email 
rcrump@northbeachmd.org with 
any questions or concerns. 

Performing un-permitted work 
during this crisis is still a violation of 
town code. Town staff will handle 
Miscellaneous Zoning Permits as 
efficiently and expeditiously as 
possible.

DON’T FLUSH WIPES

The ONLY items that should be 
flushed down the toilet are urine, 
feces and toilet paper. Even if the 
packaging says, "flushable," 
please do not flush them! Our 
DPW staff thanks you!

SUPPORT TOWN BUSINESSES

We encourage residents to follow 
Governor Larry Hogan's stay at 
home order to help flatten the 
curve of this pandemic. If you 
must go out for essentials, our 
town businesses would 
appreciate your support. It is best 
to call, check websites and/or 
social media pages to inquire 
about days and hours of 
operation.

MEETINGS AND EVENTS CANCELED 
OR POSTPONED

All public meetings, except Work 
Session and Town Council 
meetings, have been canceled 
for the month of April. The Work 
Session and Town Council 
meetings are being held online 
via Zoom. All events for the month 
of April have been canceled or 
postponed until further notice. 
Check website calendar regularly 
for any updates.

RECYCLE BIN REQUESTS

Department of Public Works staff 
is working split shifts; recycle bins 
will be delivered as soon staff is 
available.

COMMUNITY CLEAN UP

The top priority of the Town of 
North Beach continues to be the 
safety of our residents & staff. We 
are postponing the Community 
Clean Up until further notice.

HEY NORTH BEACH! CAN WE 
COUNT ON YOU?

It’s time to take part in the 2020 
Census. Most of you have 
received your official Census 
Bureau mail with detailed 
information on how to respond. 
You can respond for your home in 
one of three ways: by phone 844-
330-2020, online at 
my2020census.gov or by mail. The 
new deadline is August 14, 2020.

CALLING TOWN HALL

For routine calls or to reach an
employee’s direct line, remember 
to press 1 and then press the 
number that corresponds to the 
staff member you are trying to 
reach.
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Weekly Update: April 7, 2020

Go to www.northbeachmd.org to subscribe to NEWS and TEXT NOTIFICATIONS 
to stay informed of “normal” news and for Coronavirus-related news. 
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